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Bechtel Power Corporation
,

! Engineers-Constructors

Fif ty Beale Street

San Francisco, Cahtorno

Mail Address: P.O. Box 3965 San Francisco, CA 94119

July 10, 1984-

BLI-05

Mr. J. D. Geier
Illinois Power Company
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, Illinois 62525

Subject: Clinton Power Station, Independent Design Review
Illinois Power Co.
Job No. 15478-003
Program Pla_n (Rev. 0)

Dear Mr. Geier:

In accordance with the letter of June 19, 1984 from Mr. D. P. Hall to
Mr. P. Karpa, we are enclosing our Program Plan (Rev. 0) dated
July 1984, covering an independent design review for the Clir con
Power Station. This is forwarded for your review and approval.

This Program Plan is intended to be fully responsive to your letters
of June 19, 1984 and its referenced requirements related to the
letter of May 31, 1984 from Mr. D. P. Hall to Mr. J. G. Keppler. It

also attempts to reflect the understandings developed during our
meeting of June 28, 1984 with the NRC.

Your approval will be appreciated at your earliest convenience. In
the meantime, please advise in the event you have any questions.

Very truly yours, g
'

4 e f
pordon L. Parkinson

g. [ s .
' Project Manager

.

GLP/mp g,

cc: M. Axelrad - N&H, w/ encl.
D. P. Hall - IP, w/ encl.
J.:Milhoan*- NRC, w/ encl.
B. L. Siegel - NRC, w/ encl.
Service List - w/ encl.
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